
 

 

Date April 16, 2024 

To Board of Education (Public Meeting) 

From Ray Velestuk, Secretary-Treasurer/CFO  
 
Re Long Range Facilities Plan 
 
 
 
This report is presented to the Board for information. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The Board of Education recently reviewed the Long Range Facilities Plan at the April 9th Finance and Facilities 
Committee.  Staff intend to post the draft plan on the School District's engagement portal to seek public input 
and comments into the plan.  Once feedback has been collected, it will be provided to the Board for 
consideration and the plan will be updated for approval at the June 18th Public Board Meeting. 


